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Saturday, 21 July 1951
- -- -- - ----------- - HR7 0-14

Talked to Dr. Montague in gard to our draft Progress Report for
NSC 68/4. He will have this typed by Monday morning and after checking with
Mr. Jackson, Reber will circulate it to the IAC Agencies.

Dr. Chadwell called and stated that a revised draft of the Atomic
Paper had gone out to the Agencies last night. Minor changes in wording
have brought about virtual agreemint. CIA position has not been changed
but there will be no dissent. Advised DCI of this.

Arranged for Shane MacCarthy to speak at a G-2 conference at
the Pentagon on Monday morning at 8:30.

At- - ----


